
 

15 July 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Library – Reading Summary and Lost Books 
 

The library has been a hive of activity throughout this school year. It has been our privilege to see 

so many students enjoying reading and continuing to use the library so well. 

 

Over the year, the students have read 4,264 books which translates to 106,648,401 words. That’s 

a fantastic achievement! Imagine how many books and words would be read if every student 

managed to read for 20 minutes a day. 

 

To ensure we can continue to provide the students with a wide variety of reading materials, we 

need your help. We are doing a stocktake of every book in our library catalogue, so we need all 

books to be returned as soon as possible. Especially the ones hiding under the bed or tucked 

behind a shelf somewhere! 

 

If you know you have lost a book, you can choose the ‘Lost Library Books’ option on SCOPAY 

and enter £3.00 per book. 

 

Thank you so much for all your support this year in encouraging the students to keep reading. 

 

Have a wonderful summer break. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

  
Ms D Squires Mrs S Matthews 

School Librarian School Librarian 

https://www.scopay.com/isleworth&syonschoolforboys

